
 

 

April 2025 NASFA Minutes 
by Steve Sloan 

 

The April meeting of the North Alabama Science Fiction Association was called to order 

on Saturday, April 19, 2025 in The Monkey’s Wrench, a maker space in Campus 805, at 

6:09:46 PM by President Mary Lampert. 

 

OLD BUSINESS 

 

Nope. 

 

NEW BUSINESS 

 

Judy will ask Gary whether he’s willing to host the picnic on July 19. 

 

This year’s LibertyCon will conflict with the usual third Saturday meeting in June. June 

14 would be four weeks after the previous month’s meeting. Sam will check with 

Willowbrook for availability June 14. Or maybe Gary would be available to host the 

picnic that Saturday? Gary would be the first choice, and the church would be the second 

choice. 

 

NOT-A-CON BUSINESS 

 

Judy emailed the hotel twice with no response. She is planning to go in person soon. 

 

Sam noted that the church will not be available on the third weekend in October, so that 

would be the ideal weekend to hold Not-a-Con. 

 

Sam moved to adjourn at 6:18:29 PM. 

 

For the April program, Judy gave a tour of Monkey’s Wrench. The After the Meeting 

Meeting was held at the same location as the meeting. 


